
ITEM 17 
 
 
 
LONDON BOROUGH OF HARROW 
 
 
EXTRAORDINARY COUNCIL MEETING     -    10 MARCH 2011  
 
 
QUESTION WITH NOTICE  
 
A period of up to 15 minutes is allowed for the asking of written questions by 
Members of Council of a Member of the Executive or the Chairman of any 
Committee. 
 
Questioner: Councillor Barry Macleod-Cullinane 
 
Asked of: Councillor Bill Stephenson (Leader of the 

Council and Portfolio Holder for Finance and 
Business Transformation) 

 
Question 2:   
 
“Has an assessment been carried out to determine what further 
savings, increased charges, service cuts or other budgetary changes 
will be required in the event that continued inflation rates of well in 
excess of 2% cause an in-year gap to emerge in the Council’s 
finances?” 
 
 
 
 


